
S U M M E R  2 0 2 0

water lines
Celebrating Twenty  Years



L o o k i n g  d o w n s t r e a m

“It has been said that in a contest between a river 
and a rock the river always wins. Why? Because 
the river is willing to follow the natural call of 

gravity—going over, under, or around the rock…
the rock is stuck where it is, relentlessly pushing 

against the river, resisting the natural flow of water 
until, over a long enough period of time, it’s worn 
down to a pebble [that eventually becomes a part 

of the stream].”      

— DENNIS MERRITT JONES, AUTHOR
 
Thus far, 2020 has provided us with many obstacles and a great deal of 

opportunity to practice flowing around them. Fortunately, the past twenty 
years have prepared us well for these challenges. Twenty years of building 
relationships with partners who have stepped forward to lend a wide range 
of support during these challenging times. Twenty years of evaluating the 
best available data, questioning and verifying what we think we know, 
making the best decisions we can based on the current science and con-
ditions, and then adapting as we learn more. Twenty years of operating 
a lean, efficient, scrappy organization. Like both the river and the pebble, 
we will all be inevitably and indelibly changed by the current events. Yet I 
truly believe that, like the river, we will endure—by going over, under, and 
around—thanks to your support and your strength that you have provided 
over the past two decades, and that I believe you will continue to provide 
as we go forward. Stay well, friends, and thank you for your continued 
support.
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Dear Friends,

In these challenging and uncertain times, our small staff at Friends of the Teton River 
has been fortunate to keep working on our highest priority watershed conservation projects 
and programs remotely from our homes, on the river, and in the field. As our community 
grapples with COVID-19 impacts and cutbacks, we believe it’s of the utmost importance 
to renew our commitment to you—that we will continue to protect and improve the water 
resources we all share by working collaboratively with our community partners, using sci-
ence and place-based solutions. 

We are doing work we never thought possible. Twenty years ago, we may not have 
dreamed we’d be working with generational farmers and ranchers to plant cover crops or 
use no-till methods, adopting ways to manage water that meets the needs of agriculture 
and fish, and monitoring soil and water health together (page 2). We couldn’t have predict-
ed we’d become a model for innovative fisheries research in the West, completing dozens of 
small-scale to multi-million-dollar stream restoration projects, and recovering native cut-
throat numbers that were on the brink (page 3). FTR has had many “firsts” over the years, 
setting the precedent for how a watershed group can work and what can be accomplished 
through creativity and collaboration.

We have come a long way by working together. By listening and learning from local 
voices and community leaders, we have been able to find win-win solutions and to cultivate 
a shared sense of responsibility for the Teton River watershed. Working together is how 
we do business, and during the current health crisis, grassroots collaborative efforts have 
proven to be what makes our communities stronger and even more resilient. Your sup-
port not only gives us the capacity to keep working on essential projects, programs, and 
services—it strengthens our ability to help our community when they need it most, with 
grants and resources that are invested in the local economy and ecosystem. 

Thank you for your commitment to us, for all or part of the last twenty years. From all 
of us at Friends of the Teton River, thank you for your dedication and care for our river 
and streams. We know that there are many critical needs at this time, and we have all been 
impacted in different ways. This year’s events and outreach will look a bit different than 
other years, without large gatherings or the 20th Anniversary Celebration we had planned. 
What remains the same is our community’s ability to rally together in support of those 
things that matter to us—clean water, healthy streams, and a thriving fishery—now and 
long into the future.  

N a v i g a t i n g  C h a l l e n g e s  To g e t h e r

With gratitude,

The FTR Board & Staff

Photo: Camrin Dengel
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Last year, FTR and participating irrigators had measurable success increas-
ing late season flows in the Teton River. Participating farmers and ranchers 
recharged 10,000 acre-feet of water in the spring of 2019, thought to provide 
an additional 10 cfs of flow to the Teton River in the late summer, when fish 
and wildlife needed it most. In 2020, we are building on the program’s success 
by adding two more canals, making for a total of sixteen recharge locations. 
 

Aquifer Recharge

Buxton River Park
Habitat Restoration

The Buxton River Park property at the Bates Bridge was purchased by a group 
of conservation partners in 2017 to improve safety, recreation, and river ac-
cess on the Teton County-owned portion and to protect and restore habitat at 
the site, including a 42-acre conservation easement managed by the Teton Re-
gional Land Trust. In helping to secure the property, FTR’s focus is to restore 
healthy instream habitat, stabilize eroding banks, and improve water quality 
throughout the adjacent stream section. This fall, FTR will begin restoration 
work on the streambanks located downstream of the boat ramp. The restora-
tion work will include stabilizing a 350-foot cut-bank, creating new floodplain 
benches, and planting riparian vegetation and wetland sod. The restoration 
design is based on a stream condition assessment completed by Biota Research 
and Consulting last year with grant funding from the Idaho Fish and Wildlife 
Foundation and Jackson Hole One Fly Foundation. Contributors to the first of 
two restoration phases planned for the property are listed on page 6. 

Canyon Creek
FTR and the irrigators in the Canyon Creek drainage have been working to-
gether to identify ways to restore more water to this tributary, which runs a 
total of 45 miles from its headwaters in the Big Holes to its confluence with 
the Teton River Canyon. Canyon Creek is an important Yellowstone Cut-
throat Trout spawning stream, but has had limited flow in the creek below the 
large unlined canal located near Green Canyon Hot Springs. To help cutthroat 
numbers, the Canyon Creek Canal Company has partnered with FTR over 
the past decade to improve stream function and fish habitat. Now the part-
ners are working to improve flow, providing connectivity to pristine spawning 
reaches upstream of the points of irrigation diversion. In 2020 and 2021 the 
canal will be unused, and the partners will pilot strategies to improve flow and 
stream temperatures to benefit the fishery, while maintaining water for irriga-
tion throughout the summer months. Through the project period, FTR will 
collect water and fisheries data that will be used to develop a cost-effective, 
long-term, flow restoration strategy that achieves desired ecological outcomes, 
while maintaining water supply to support agricultural needs. 

Water Quantity 
2020 Updates2020 Updates
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When FTR started as a watershed conservation group twenty years ago, very 
little data had been collected specifically about native cutthroat, their habitat, 
and the watershed conditions impacting the fishery. In 2005, FTR spearheaded 
the first Teton watershed-wide trout population study, electro-fishing 123 sites 
on eighteen tributary streams to establish baseline data for trout distribution 
(Where are trout found in the watershed?), composition (What species and 
age classes are found?) and abundance (How many trout are there in a given 
location?). This survey has taken place every 5 years (2005, 2010, 2015) and 
will be repeated this summer, providing valuable data to assess risks to native 
Yellowstone Cutthroat Trout, to work with agencies and project partners to 
evaluate the impact of our restoration projects, and to help prioritize future 
conservation work.
    

Fisheries

Water Quality

To help test and maintain the safety of your 
drinking water, FTR has 75 cost-shared well 
water test kits to distribute through the H2-
KNOW program to Teton Valley residents on 
a first come, first served basis. Each test kit 
costs $40 and includes certified lab testing for 
presence/absence of Coliform bacteria, Nitrate 
+Nitrite, Chloride, and Sulfate with the option 
of adding tests such as Lead and Arsenic for 
an additional fee. Samples will be collected 
only on October 6 and completed kits must 
be returned between 7-10:30 am at the speci-
fied drop off in Victor or Driggs. To purchase a 
test kit, visit our online store at tetonwater.org/
store. Please contact zena@tetonwater.org for 
any additional information or questions. H2-
KNOW is funded by a grant from the Com-
munity Foundation of Teton Valley.

Tributary Trout Assessment

Welcome Fisheries Crew

FTR welcomes Max Lewis to our team as our new Fisheries Field Technician. 
Max attended St. Lawrence University, where he graduated with a B.A. in en-
vironmental studies and economics. Max has previously worked for the U.S. 
Forest Service in southeast Alaska, Trout Unlimited in Montana, and for the 
Wyoming Game and Fish Department in Jackson, WY. Max is leading fisheries 
and monitoring efforts and enjoys learning about a new watershed and its spe-
cies. He will be joined by returning crew member Cirque Gammelin and high 
school intern Gus Prissel to conduct field work this summer. 
 

The H2KNOW Program is Back!

2020 Updates2020 Updates

Convenient Well Water Testing at an Affordable Price
STEP 1 STEP 2 STEP 3 STEP 4 STEP 5

Pay for your well 
water test kit 
online and pick 
it up at the FTR 
office.

Complete your 
Chain of Custody 
and Water Source 
Survey forms .

Follow sampling 
instructions to 
fill sampling 
containers with 
your tap water.

Return samples 
and completed 
paperwork to 
location specified 
at kit pickup.

Receive results 
via mail or email 
in 6-10 business 
days.

Questions? info@tetonwater.org  or (208) 354-3871

*By participating in this cost-share program, testing results will be shared with FTR and Idaho Department of Environmental Quality

Bacteria Presence/Absence
Nitrate + Nirite as N
Fluoride
Chloride
Sulfate

WHAT ARE WE TESTING FOR? YOUR COST 
PER KIT

TOTAL RETAIL 
VALUE

ADDITIONAL TESTS 
AVAILABLE FOR PURCHASE

pH
Total Hardness
Lead
Arsenic

$40 $90
$12
$12
$15
$12
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2019
Rebecca Yaguda & Tony Ferlisi
Kath & Tom Ferris
Alice & John Finely
Melanie & David Fischel
Kris & John Fisher
Jannine & Scott Fitzgerald
Patricia Formichelli & 
	 Howard Garber
Shelley & Lou Gaylord
Neil Gleichman
Ann Goodell
Grand Targhee Resort
Grand Teton Brewing Co. Inc.
Jeske Grave
Georgina Worthington &
	  John Greenwood
Janna & Bill Grover
Jo & Jack Haddox
Alison & Pete Hady
Mary Lou & Paul Hansen
Nell & Mark Hanson
Tucky & Brandon Harrison
So LA Meé & Bob Heneage
Carole Travis & Leo Henikoff 
Julie Robinson & Dave Hensel
Janet Conway & Buol Heslin 
Kathy & Tom Hoffman
Nancy & Jeff Hogenson
Virginia & Dan Hoke
Pam & Lee Holmes
Jeannette Chiari & Bill Horn
Alisha & Chad Horrocks
Kathy & Tim Hunt
Michell Cooper & Bob Hunter
Beach Huntsman
Christine Culman & Chuck Iossi
Judy & Jim Jackson Sr.
Jeri Thomson & David James
Rita & Fred Johnson
Sarah, Brady, & Silas Johnston
Carl Jordan
Dana & Dave Joslyn
Diane & Jeff Jung
Kacey & Kai Karstens
Joselin Matkins &
	  Jeremiah Keavney
Kim Keeley
Jean & Wes Keller
William Kelly Jr.
Sue Lincoln & Glenn Kerr
Steven King
Jean & Jim Kitchen
Kim Day & Jim Klein
Linda Kotowski
Lani & Wray Landon
Cathy O’Connor & Chris Larson
Jane & Jeff Larson
Carolyn Keeler & Michael Lavey
Debbie & Bill Leake
Ellen Lederman
Gayle & Ron Lien
Ruth Lindstedt
Erica Linnell In Memory 
	 of AJ Linnell
Linda Long
Janet & Guy Loomis

Thank You, 
2019 Donors! 
Membership
January 1 – June 30, 2019 *

Caddis Fly (up to $99)
Sarah & Clayton Bieber
Scott Bosse
Sarah & Ken Chorney
Sue Miller & Greg Collins
Michael Commins
Molly & Peter Fenger
Annette & Ray Mayley
Lorri & Donald Mitchell
Lane Mortensen
Jim Pitsch
Ron Razzolini
Amy Robinson
Alice & Bob Stevenson
Lizz & Gerry Verbeten
Jim Wood In Honor of Jen Pierce
Jill Naylor Yarger

Pale Morning Dunn ($100 - $249)
Boots Allen
Elizabeth Coulter 
	 In Memory of H.W. Coulter
Debbie & Chip Daniels
Deborah & Asa Davis
Katherine & Doc Frangos
Eileen & Douglas Hancey
Bradley Hull
Rita & Edward Isbey 
	 In Honor of Brian Berry
Valerie & Bob Margulis
Pam & Rob Parkins
Linda & John Prentice
Jo Ann & Gary Rose
Jeanie & Fred Staehr
Dr. David Theis
Rich Troy
US Bank, Driggs Branch

Blue Winged Olive ($250 - $499)
Steve Auer
Debbie & Dave Beach
Trish & Mike Boyd
Deborah & Bob Malheiro

Gray Drake ($500 - $999)
Dawn Felchle
William Graham
Doris & Mark Kelly
Greg Stone

Yellowstone Cutthroat Trout 
($1000 - $4999)
Ann & Reed Coleman
Jean Crabtree
Hamill Family Foundation
Richard Grundler
Kathy & Ted Jablonski
Susan & Richard Jacobsen
Lauren & David Lowman
Jennifer Pierce & Dave Wood

Campaign Donors

Rivers & Ranches
Phyllis Anderson
Jeanne & James Beirne
Jenny & Chris Tissot
The Baltoro Trust

Stream Flow Restoration
Cheryl & Jim Reinertsen

Teton Creek Restoration
Flood Control District #18
Anna & Ken Kirkpatrick

TIN CUP DONORS 2019
Anonymous - 14
Megan & Travis Allen
Donna Poggi & Jay Anderson
Jeanne & Peter Anderson
Phyllis Anderson
Barbara & Jerry Aronowitz
Derry & Beage Atwater
Sarah & Tom Balben
Deeann & Al Baldwin
Jill & Bill Baskin
Sally & Denny Becker
Ray & Bill Belk
Jean & Bob Benedict
Richard Berg
Ellen & Nick Besobrasow
Jill & Bart Birch
Heidi & Eric Blischke
Barb & Randy Boesch
Alice & Bill Boney
Trish & Mike Boyd
Ann-Toy & Porter Broughton
Molly & Gordon Brown
Blue Bunch
Dot & Joe Burns
Linda & Ray Butts
Pat Butts
Sharon Shopper & Arnold Byrd
Jen & Joe Calder
Betty Nelson & Lois Cannon
Kelly & Jason Chircop
Penny Oslund & Billy Chow
August & Aaron Christensen
City Pass, Inc.
Pat O’Leary & Tom Clark
Sarah Bieber & Ryland Clayton
Sue Miller & Greg Collins
Missy & Ryan Colyer
Susan Conner
Judith & Bruce Connery
Katherine Cookson
Elizabeth Coulter
Elodie & Dennis Craig
Donna Dengler
Joanne & Terry DiMattio
Laurel Dorr
Patricia & Jim Durrett
Marge & Stan Edwards
Kristin & Jeff Engelman
Dawn Felchle

Cindy & Jerry Lucey
Susan & Mayo Lykes
Jen & Lars Magnusson
Jenny Charles & Gene Marcowka
Mary Marcowka
Eva & Lars Marmsater
Les Mason
Mary & Sandy Mason
Kathy & Milt May
Liz & Jim McCane
Nancy McCullough-McCoy 
	 & Mike McCoy 
Kay & Dick McIlroy
Kate West & Alan McKnight
Shawn & Chris Meisl
Linda & Mike Merigliano
Karen & David Miller
Sheila Grebe & Gene Morandi
Barabra & Mike Morey
Julie & Tim Morley 
Diedre & Ben Morris
Christina Morrisett
Jamie & Gary Moscowitz
Mary Mullaney & Ralph Mossman
Mountainside Institute
Jaime Musnicki
Jill Naylor-Yarger
Janet & Dennis Nelson
Virginia & Bruce Northcott
Molly Absolon & Allen O’Bannon
Julie & Will Obering
Jackie & Pat O’Connor
Carmen & Ken O’Dell
Hilary & Carlos Ordonez
Mary Ann Beattie & Phil Orton
Mary Lou & Pete Oslund
Charlie Otto
Jeannette & Carl Pergam
Linda Grimm & Stephen Piscatelle
Elizabeth Pitcher
Tibby Plasse
Donna Molinelli & Ray Pond
Josie Gray & Jared Power
Lynne Wolfe & Dan Powers
Linda & John Prentice
Sharon Gusa & Charles Quint
Janna Rankin
Ellen & Jim Rein
Cindy Riegel
Maureen Riegel
Jackie & Sean Riley
Barbara & Rusty Roberts
Molly Robertson-Goodrich
Teresa Meachum & Ned Rockwell
Ellen Rosenau
Pam & Jim Ross
Leslie & Don Roth
Amy & Jason Ruff
Lynn Sandmann
Iris Saxer
Karen & Dean Scheid
Emily Selleck
Elle & Max Shafer
Julie Mueller & Don Sharaf
Judy & Chuck Shepard
Katharine Shepard



www.tetonwater.org     5

Shiebler Family Foundation
Rustin Shill
Elaine & Richard Simmons
Nancy Siverd
Edie Harrop & Gloria Smith
Kat & Bruce Smithhammer
Travis Gay & Thomas Sneed
Tamara Sperber
Lori & Bob Spoelhof
Guch Lombardi & Chuck Spray
Georgie Stanley
Andy Steele
Alice & Bob Stevenson
Suzanne Knighton & 
	 Jason Stiegelmeyer
Jane & Don Streubel
Steve Summers
Susan and Donald Radkoski
Teton Technology Solutions
Teton Valley Magazine
Jenna & Ray Thompson
Jean & Les Thurmond
Tye Tilt
Kim & Frank Trotter
Rich Troy
Vancie Turner
Linda & John Unland
Robin Upton
Lane & Chris Valiante
Mitzi & Jan Van Arsdell
Gini & Clint Van Siclen
Betty & Mylan VanNewkirk
Amy & Dan Verbeten
Lizz & Gerry Verbeten
Peter Versloot
Natalie Volcko
Lisa & Kent Wagener
Sandy & Roy Walters
Astrid & Todd Warden
Abby & Willy Warner
Robert Warren
Margot & Tim Watters
Clarissa & Ted Wells
Karin Wertheim
Debbie & Bob Whipple
Annette & Jeff White
Pat & Dan Willert
Caroline Herter & Ben Winship
Irene Nelson & David Witton
Jen Pierce & Dave Wood
Shana &Ted Wood
Charles Woodward
Susie & Dave Work
Joyce & Felix Zajac

Membership 
July 1, 2019 – June 30, 2020
  
Caddis Fly (up to $99)
Boots Allen
Derry McBrinn & Beage Atwater 
LaVere Beard
Sarah & Clayton Bieber
Sarah & Ken Chorney
Deb Adams & Joe Costello
Bobbe Crapo In Memory of 
	 Chet Motloch
Laurie & Allan Crary
Das Optics - Grady Jensen
Walker Dunn
Linda & Jim Edson
H.M. “Jack” Farrar
John Fitzgerald
Bonnie & Gene Griffin In Memory 
	 of Chet Motloch
Molly Grove
Jo & Jack Haddox
Rita & Edward Isbey
Steve Krawtz
Emily McGinity
Karen & David Miller
Corrine & Larry Orme
Carl Palmer
Peaked Sports
Ron Razzolini
Jo Ann & Gary Rose
Deb Schampers
Pamela & Tom Walker
Nadja & Robert Ward
Stephanie & Jim Werntz
Sam Williamson

Pale Morning Dunn ($100 to $249)
Jayma & Greg Bammerlin
Rachel & Gentry Barden
Jill & Bill Baskin
Nancy & Jim Curtes
Amy & Bill Cutting
John Fedders
Frank Felton
Molly & Peter Fenger
Alice & John Finley
Kris & John Fisher In Honor 
	 of Sharon & Martin Scott’s 40th 	
	 Anniversary
Peggy & Mike Hinman
Rochelle & Brandon Hoffner
Brad Hull
Holly Hurt In Memory of 
	 Chet Motloch
Lorie & John Juhl-Kalivas
Stacy & Dennis LaBare
Lani & Wray Landon In Memory of 	
	 Chet Motloch
Debbie & Bill Leake In Memory of 	
	 Chet Motloch
Baerbel & Ivo Lucchitta
Dr. Ken Pierce
Betty & Jacob Reiss
Babette Thorpe & John Rice
Emily Selleck

Peggy & John Stanchfield
Carol & Casimir Yost

Blue Winged Olive ($250 - $499)
Phyllis Anderson
Lyle Archibald
Debbie & Dave Beach
Katharine Butler In Honor of 
	 Karen & Dean Scheid
J.Carlo Cannell
Deborah & Asa Davis
Margaret & David Dines In Honor 
	 of Dr. David Dines
Lornae & Billy Dwyer In Honor 
	 of Mike Assante
Dawn Felchle
Mary Lou & Paul Hansen
Deborah & Bob Malheiro
Ron Miller
Emmy & David Montanye
Dean Scheid In Honor of 
	 Karen Scheid 
Karen Scheid In Memory of 
	 Scott Scheid
Jill Van Hook Smith
Julie & Michael Stalnecker
Greg Stone
Ruskin Vest
David Ward
Cynthia Winslow

Gray Drake ($500 - $999)
Trish & Mike Boyd
Patricia & James Durrett
William Graham
Jay Hauth
Thomas Kim
Andrew McCloy
John Norton
The Knotty Pine
Drs. Jeanette & Carl Pergam In 		
	 Honor of Stephen Pergam, M.D.
Rick Richter 
Karen Scheid In Honor of 
	 Dean Scheid
Sue & Tom Williams
Jon & Brenda Wylie

Yellowstone Cutthroat Trout 
($1000 - $4999)
Mark Anderson
Ann & Reed Coleman
Bill D’Evelyn
Hamill Family Foundation
Annie & Jon Fenn
Richard Grundler
Henikoff Family Fund
Sue & Forrest Hunter
Twing & Chuck Pitman
Jennifer & Gary Price
Cindy Rutter
Dean Scheid 
Merrill Schneider
Teton Valley Lodge
Jeanie & Les Thurmond
Gini & Clint Van Siclen

Teton River Stewards ($5000+)
Baltoro Trust
Karen Scheid - Donald C. 
	 Brace Foundation
Tim & Gail Buckley

Campaign Donors

Farms & Fish
James Fraser
Pam & Lee Holmes
Jill Phillips In Memory of 
	 Chet Motloch
Pam & Dick Poduska
Nancy Siverd
Robert Warren
Caroline Herter & Ben Winship
Yvon & Malinda Chouinard 		
	 Artifishal film screening proceeds

Teton Creek Restoration
Steve Auer
Matt Bullard In Honor of Jen 
	 Pierce & Dave Wood
Creekside Meadows Homeowner’s 	
	 Association	
Flood Control District #18
Anna & Ken Kirkpatrick
Jay Millin In Honor of Tom Davis
Jennifer Foss In Memory 
	 of Scott Scheid
Joanne & Ron Short In Memory 
	 of John Short

River Rim Stewardship Fund
Sidney Hinton In Honor of Brent 
	 & Gary Robson

*Donors please note 
that FTR’s fiscal year has 
changed. Fiscal year 2019 
ended on June 30, 2019, 
acknowledging donors 
giving in a six-month period 
starting January 1, 2019. 
Donors giving between July 
1, 2019 and June 30, 2020 
are recognized in FTR’s 
fiscal year 2020.

Tin Cup donors (June-
July 2019) are recognized 
starting on the prior page.

2020Thank You, 
2020 Donors! 
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Organizational Capacity
Donald C. Brace Foundation ∆
Bonneville Environmental Foundation
Teton Springs Foundation (technology)
			 
Water Resources/Stream Flow
Idaho Water Resource Board ∆
National Fish and Wildlife Foundation
Bureau of Reclamation
LegacyWorks Group
The Nature Conservancy
Columbia Basin Water 
	 Transactions Program

Farms & Fish Initiative Programs and 
Aquifer Recharge
The Nature Conservancy
Idaho Department of 
	 Environmental Quality ∆
Natural Resources Conservation Service
Patagonia/1% for the Tetons

Community Education Programs
EPA Environmental Education Grant
Putnam Family Foundation
Teton Springs Foundation 

Fisheries
John and Mary Wilkes-Short Family 	
	 Foundation ∆
U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service
Henry’s Fork Foundation
National Fish and Wildlife Foundation
Patagonia World Trout Initiative

Teton Creek Restoration
Flood Control District #18 ∆
City of Driggs ∆
Cushman Family Foundation ∆
Idaho Department of Lands
Idaho Department of 
	 Environmental Quality
Donald C. Brace Foundation

2019-2020 GRANTS

Private group showings/presentations (up to ten individuals) can be arranged by 

contacting Development Director Anna Lindstedt, anna@tetonwater.org.

Buxton River Park
Western Native Trout Initiative
Jackson Hole One Fly Foundation
National Fish and Wildlife Foundation
Idaho Fish and Wildlife Foundation
U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service
Donald C. Brace Foundation
Cushman Family Foundation

Water Quality
Community Foundation of 
	 Teton Valley ∆
Teton Conservation District (WY)
Idaho Department of 
	 Environmental Quality

∆ Multi-year funding

FTR’s Annual Report for FY 2020 will be 
available in the fall of 2020
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For the health and safety of our community, Friends of the Teton River has decided to postpone 
our annual summer celebration. Thanks to our friends at the Knotty Pine and Sneaky Pete and 
the Secret Weapons for their understanding and support. We hope to bring da’ funk next summer 
when we turn 21! 

EVENT POSTPONED COLOR ME!!

 This summer, join us for a
morning or evening in the
field exploring our current

watershed conservation
projects.  

JOIN
 U

S 

FOR A
 

FLOAT O
R W

ALK!

tetonwater.org/get-involved/events/

Howie Garber

All activities will be outside, limited to 10 people (floats  
limited to 12) and structured so that participants can

maintain 6 foot distancing the entire time.

Visit our website for event
schedule and topics.



8     Water Lines   |    Summer 2020

Happy 20th to FTR! The Teton Valley 
community is so lucky to have you protecting 

our world-renown aquatic resources. We 
are grateful for FTR’s legacy, and deeply 

appreciate your continued education, 
collaboration, and leadership.  - The Board, 
Staff, and Membership of Valley Advocates 

for Responsible Development

Here’s to 20 (plus) more years of collaborative 
friendship and work! Let’s keep those fields 
and pastures green as the waters flow into 

the serene Teton river! Thanks for all you do.                                                                         
- The crew at the Crowfoot J Ranch & Meats

Congratulations to FTR in celebration of 
twenty years of service to the community. 
It’s gratifying to see the accomplishments, 

staff stability, and maturation of the 
organization since walking in to the East 
Little Street office in 2007.  - Chuck Iossi, 

President, Board of Directors, 2013

FTR 20TH ANNIVERSARY RAFFLE

Win an Adult Season Pass to Grand Targhee 
Resort for the 2020-21 ski season.

Available for purchase July 15. Winner drawn 
August 15. Proceeds will benefit the Teton 

Creek Corridor Project.

Win a guided fishing trip and glamping 
overnight for two at the renowned South Fork 
“Hilton” (book by 2021). Available for purchase 

August 15. Winner drawn September 15. 
Proceeds will benefit stream restoration at 

Buxton River Park.

Cast & Blast Combo: Win a guided day of the 
finest fly fishing and wing shooting the Teton 

River has to offer. Available for purchase 
September 15. Winner drawn October 15. 

Proceeds will benefit the 
Farms & Fish Initiative.

One winner per month in August, September, and October. Purchase raffle tickets at the FTR store online tetonwater.org/
store/. Tickets are $20 per raffle entry—purchase as many tickets as you like and join these local businesses in supporting Teton 
Watershed conservation.

Raffle Prize #1
Grand Targhee Resort

Raffle Prize #2
WorldCast Anglers

Raffle Prize #3
Teton Valley Lodge

(stock South Fork Hilton) (Need a TVL photo)

ON SALE NOW

Some salmon are red, 
Some white fish look blue ... 

But where would all the Yellowstone 
cutthroat trout be without you?

- Allison Michalski, Idaho Conservation 
Associate for Greater Yellowstone 

Coalition/former Outreach Coordinator 
for FTR

Thanks to everyone at FTR for what you do in 
preserving, restoring, improving, and protecting 

the Teton River and its watershed. 
Cheers to 20 more years!”

- The WorldCast Anglers Team

Happy Birthday Friends of 
the Teton River You should 
be commended for all your 

dedication, hard work, innovative 
thinking, and accomplishments. 

The fishery resources in the Teton 
River, the habitats they depend 
on, and the people who call that 

area home have all benefited 
from your work. Thank you for 

your efforts and here’s to another 
great 20 years of collaboration!  
- Brett High, Regional Fisheries 
Manager, Idaho Department of 

Fish and Game

I’m proud of this organization for all the projects it 
has achieved over the years, and so glad to have been 
a small part of those efforts in the field. I take peace 

in knowing that at this very moment, there’s probably 
an FTR staff member on a stream somewhere working 

to improve the watershed. - James Fraser, former 
Fisheries Technician (Portland, Oregon)
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CONGRATULATIONS

photo contest winners
MAIL A POSTCARD

TO A FRIEND AND SHARE
THE BEAUTY OF THE
TETON WATERSHED.Cover: 

Howie Garber; 

Alaska Basin Become a member.
Get Involved.

Give.

Sign up for our 
e-newsletter, check our
calendar of events (and

virtual events), and donate
online at:

T E T O N W A T E R . O R G  

Postcards: 
Josh Jablow; 

moose family on the Teton River

Drew Carbone; 
father and daughter fishing 

Robert Warren; 
cutthroat in gravels

A big thanks for all of the 
photo entries!
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CONTACT US:
 Friends of the Teton River
 PO Box 768
 Driggs, ID 83422
 208.354.3871
 donate by mail or online:
 www.tetonwater.org

Non-Profit
Organization
US Postage

PAID
Driggs, ID
Permit #8
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